What we are learning in the Spring term:
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Homework


Reading every night, spellings (weekly), Maths scrapbooks, Numbots  





RE


In RE we will be looking at how Jesus was special through reading a range of stories from the Bible. We will also learn the Easter story, talking about new life and new beginnings. We will be going with the whole school to church for our Easter service. 








                          





Theme: Happily Ever After (Fairy Tales)


This using is based around fairy tales, with a key focus on literacy and drama. It is designed to enable pupils to develop a love of stories, as well as providing a vehicle for communication through creative arts work.   








Theme:  Come fly with me – Arctic Circle  


Within this theme, we will be learning about the location, weather and climate in the Arctic. We will also look at different wildlife that lives there. Additionally, we will study the Inuit people, their traditions and way of life.








Computing


We will be looking at computer science and learning what an algorithm is. 


We will be using a range of resources, and taking part in unplugged lessons as well as using the laptops and iPads. 


Children will gain an understanding of what block coding is, and use this to control a range of avatars. 





Essential Learning Experiences


We will be creating our own fairy tale puppets. We also hope to get out again in the local area for a walk. 





PE


We will be working on gymnastics and dance in our PE lessons each week.


We will also be getting outside and running our daily mile.


Our PE lessons will be on Thursday and Friday.


Please ensure your child brings their PE kit to school on these days in a bag. 








School uniform reminders


Jewellery, apart from plain stud earrings and watches, is not to be worn in school.


Footwear - plain black shoes


Please name all school uniform!


Long hair must be tied back. 


PE kit – white t-shirt, black shorts, black pumps.








English


We follow the Read Write Inc. scheme of work, and children will work in smaller groups. We will be looking at stories from other cultures, fairy tales and writing explanation texts. 


We will also be doing guided writing sessions.  





Your child will be given a reading book for home, bring it to school every day. Please ensure reading records are signed, and brought into school.





Spellings will be sent home weekly for our spelling test on Friday.








Maths


We will be looking at numbers to 20 (counting and writing, comparing, ordering, addition and subtraction, numbers to 50 (counting and writing, comparing, ordering), counting in 2s and 5s, length and height, weight and volume. We will be using a range of resources including tens frames, number lines and part whole models. 


Please help your child learn to count in 1s, 2s,and 5s.
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